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CIA

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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SWAT

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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fbi

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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NCIS

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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SPECIAL
FORCES

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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SECRET
SERVICE

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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HOMELAND
SECURITY

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.
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mI6

Official Agency 
Credential

Congratulations. You have been 
selected as an elite operative for 

the agency listed below.

Please find your other team 
members so you can begin your 

mission. 

Good luck. Team #TeachAg is 
counting on you.


